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MURRAY PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES
REGULAR MEETING
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2019
4:30 P.M.

The Murray Planning Commission met in regular session on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at 4:30
p.m. in the council chambers of City Hall at 500 Main Street.

Commissioners Present: Tom Kind, John Krieb, Robin Zhang, Jim Foster and Martin Milkman
Commissioners Absent: Bobby Deitz and Marc Peebles
Also Present: Maurice Thomas, Jeremy Buchanan, Attorney David Perlow, and Zach Warren

Chairman Tom Kind called the meeting to order and asked Maurice Thomas to call the roll. At
this time the Chairman asked if there were any changes to the minutes from the regular Planning
Commission meeting on September 17, 2019.

John Krieb made a motion to approve the minutes from the regular Planning Commission
Meeting on September 17, 2019 as presented. Jim Foster seconded the motion and the
motion carried unanimously.

Public Hearing: Approval of changes to the Transportation Element of the Comprehensive
Plan for the City of Murray: Jeremy Buchanan reviewed the changes/corrections that were
made to the Transportation Element of the Comprehensive Plan. He explained that he has
worked with IT Staff about posting this to the City’s website for review so that this can be
approved along with the other elements in the January time frame. Jeremy added that they had
decided to make updates to each element of the Comprehensive Plan as changes occurred instead
of waiting every five years to update the entire document; thus, keeping the document more
current. The Commissioners were given time for comments, corrections and questions. Jeremy
said that he would make the changes to the proposed Transportation Element according to the
discussion. He also said that he would talk to KYTC concerning some of the traffic light
sequencing issues to better accommodate traffic patterns.

Chairman Kind opened and closed the public hearing (since there was no public audience
present). There was no vote taken on the proposal. The Commissioners decided to vote on all of
the elements at one time during January.

Annual Election of Officers: The Commission annually elects a Chairman, First Vice-Chairman
and Second Vice-Chairman for a one year term of office beginning on January 1. Chairman Kind
noted that some of the Commissioners terms are due to expire and at this point, they do not know if
they will be re-appointed or not. He then stated that he was open for nominations for the officers.

John Krieb made a.motion to continue with the officers that are currently serving pending
renewal from the Mayor. Jim Foster seconded the motion and the motion carried with a
unanimous vote. :
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* reviewing the calendar, it did not appear that any of the meetings conflicted with Thanksgiving
or Christmas holidays. He then asked for a motion to accept the 2020 Planning Commission
Calendar as presented.

Approval of the 2020 Planning Commission Calendar: Chairman Kind said that aftcr l

Jim Foster made a motion to accept the 2020 Planning Commission Calendar as presented.
John Krieb seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously.

There were no further questions or comments. Chairman Kind called for a motion to adjourn.

Martin Milkman made a motion to:adjourn. Jim Foster seconded the motion and the
motion carried unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 5:02 p.m.

Chairman, Tom Kind [ Recording Secretary, Reta




